
Have your say on

Looking for better ways

Auto Insurance Premiums
The Automobile Insurance Rate Board’s annual review determines the amount of any 
premium adjustments for basic automobile insurance coverage in Alberta.

As part of the review process, the Board wants to hear from Albertans regarding any 
concerns about auto insurance premiums for private passenger vehicles. The Board will hold 
public input sessions in April and May. These will be followed by the annual adjustment 
hearings in June 2006.

How to Speak Up

To let the Board’s Consumer Representative hear about your experience in Alberta’s auto 
insurance market, you can:

• Schedule a meeting to discuss your concerns about auto insurance premiums.
• Submit a letter or e-mail to the Consumer Representative.

Merle Taylor
c/o Automobile Insurance Rate Board
200 Terrace Building
9515 - 107 Street
Edmonton, AB T5K 2C3

Phone: (780) 427-5428 or toll-free 
310-0000
Fax: (780) 644-7771
Email: AIRB@gov.ab.ca

More information about the Automobile Insurance Rate Board is available at www.airb.gov.ab.ca.

Lethbridge
April 25, 2006, 1 - 3 p.m.

Calgary
April 26, 2006, 10:30 a.m. - 1 p.m.

Grande Prairie
April 27, 2006, 1 - 3 p.m.

Edmonton
May 12, 2006, 1 - 3 p.m. 

Contact the Consumer Representative

You are also invited to attend one of the following public input sessions:


